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MEMBERSHIP PROPOSALS 2012-2013

Two proposals have been made for membership structure and fees for the coming year.

Only current Full Members are eligible to vote on either of these two proposals.

    PROPOSAL NUMBER ONE

 Membership will be effective from 1st July for twelve months.
 There will be two types of membership: Full Member and Associate Member.
  Associate Members pay a fee of $1 per day to use the Shed’s resources for their own 
  personal use.
 That the fee for Full Membership will be $60 and that if necessary this could be paid in two 
  sums of $30, the first being due be the end of August and the second by the end of 
  January.
 That the fee for the Associate Membership would be $20.
 That $15 would be set aside from each membership fee to go towards the Shed’s share of 
  the Association’s Insurance, the balance being credited to the Shed.

    PROPOSAL NUMBER TWO

 Membership will be effective from 1st July for twelve months.
 There will be a single type of membership: Full Membership.
 That the fee for Full Membership will be $40 and that if necessary this could be paid in two 
  sums of $20, the first being due by the end of August and the second by the end of 
  February.
 That $15 would be set aside from each membership fee to go towards the Shed’s share of 
  the Association’s Insurance, the balance being credited to the Shed.

Voting on these proposals will take place at the Shed’s AGM at 2pm on 31st july 2012.

Heater Panels
Arnold and his Green Steam Team have wired and hung the heater panels to keep the cold at bay 
over the winter months.  This along with the insulation that was sprayed on the ceiling a couple of 
months ago should have the Shed a warm retreat and a place to enjoy.



 Santa’s Sleigh

BBQ Gazebo
Footings for the BBQ Gazebo in the top area has been started as has marking out the area for the 
garden beds for the disabled

 Knowledge is knowing the Tomato is a fruit,
Wisdom is knowing not to put it in a fruit salad.  

          Anon.

Pictures speak better than words 
but as you can see the Sleigh is 
progressing well.  Thanks to the 
effort of those who are putting in 
the time on this.  The interior of 
the sleigh, ie. the seats are well 
under way.
A Santa’s Letter Box is also 
nearing completion.


